
A Samaritan Woman is Thankful 
 John 4:1-26 

One day Jesus and his disciples were walking through a land 
called Samaria. When he came to the town, Jesus decided to 
stop by a well to rest.  While he was resting a Samaritan woman 
came to the well to get some water, and Jesus asked her if she 
would give Him a drink.  She was surprised that He would even 
talk to her because she did not know who Jesus was.  Jesus 
answered her, “If you knew the gift of God and who it is that asks 
you for a drink, you would have asked him and he would have 
given you living water.”  The woman noticed that Jesus did not 
have a vase for the water, so she asked Him where to get the 
living water.  Jesus explained to the Samaritan woman that 
anybody who drinks of the water from this earthly well will not 
be satisfied, but if they drink the living water they will never be 
thirsty again.  He said, “The water I give them will become in 
them a spring of water welling up to eternal life.” Jesus was using 
water as an example.  Like water satisfies the body, a relationship 
with Jesus satisfies the soul.  The Samaritan woman wanted the 
living water, and even though her past wasn’t spotless, Jesus 
loves her, like he loves us no matter what.  After the woman 
accepts the living water, she couldn’t wait to tell everyone along 
her way what Jesus had done for her.  She was thankful that she 
would never thirst again and will have everlasting life.   

© Julie Faulkner 



A Samaritan Woman is Thankful 

The woman at the well  was thankful for the living water.  Jesus 
said, “Whosoever drinketh of the water that I give him shall 

never thirst.” – John 4:14a 
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